

Bainisteoir Ginearálta, An Lú, An Mhí Seirbhís Meabhairshláinte

Coimpléasc N. Bríd, Bóthar Cheanannais, Baile Átha Fhirdia, Co. Lú. A92 DRN0 General Manager Louth Meath Mental Health Service

St. Brigid's Campus, Kells Road, Ardee, Co. Louth. A92 DRN0 www.hse.ie @hselive

2 041 685 9222

MentalHealthLM@hse.ie

31st July 2025

Darren O'Rourke TD Dáil Éireann Leinster House Dublin 2

PQ ref 38330/25

"To ask the Minister for Health the number of new psychiatric wards or units opening in County Meath within the next five years."

-Darren O'Rourke

Dear Deputy O'Rourke

Yours sincerely

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined the matter and outlined the position as follows.

Louth Meath Mental Health Services currently have no new psychiatric wards or units planned to be opened in County Meath in the next five years.

I trust the above is in order but please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further queries in this regard.

Marting Language	reare enreerery,		
Marting Lappan			
Martina Lannan			
	Martina Lennon,		